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Utah is the first  American State that limits the 
teen's social media access. They want to  protect children from

 the dangers of social media. Moreover, they 
want to prevent teens to go on social media from 10.30 p.m to 6.30 a.m .

The 12th March, 55 pupils left Tréguier to spend their 
week in Saint Lary Soulant to ski.During this week, they 

learnt how to ski. On Wednesday,they did shopping. 
They did several games at night such as karaoke,
 «  blind test »   and other games. On Thursday 
evening they had a party with music. Everyone 

was very happy about the trip  ! 

 10th March 2023

On Sunday King Charles was 
supposed to visit Paris and Bordeaux
 after the President Emmanuel Macron
 invited him.They were supposed to
 have lunch and discuss about 
their countries  but the meeting 
has been postponed because the 
demonstrations  in France.

See you on next week : Maewen, Rosa-May, Louis,Valentin, Emy, 
Raphael and Jules-Marin.

    


